
Single housing is approved on two separate non-human primate(NHP) IACUC protocols for scientific 
reasons. During the reporting period, 3 NHP on 1 protocol were singly housed to allow for dietary intake 
restriction and to record and track each animal’s responses on their own operant testing panel. On a 2nd 
IACUC protocol, 2 NHP were singly housed after catheter implantation surgery to allow the surgical 
incisions to heal and to prevent dislodging of the catheters.  All other provisions of our primate 
enrichment plan were followed for these 5 animals and they were housed in a room within visual and 
olfactory contact with other animals. 
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